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Please, do whatever you can to help insure that guns only end up in the hands of 

competent, healthy adults.  We all know that gun violence is proportional to the 

number of guns in circulation; I am hoping that this investigative period shows that 

licensing gun dealers will help minimize the number of newly sold firearms that end 

up in the hands of those who will do harm to innocent and unsuspecting civilians. 


